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This is an objection to the renewal of planning permission 2017/3934/P ( currently 2020/1736/P) The two
Dormer windows on the south facing roof area are too intrusive, plus the additional living space provided by
the new roof is EXCESSIVE

(I can understand a low sloping roof being installed to protect the existing flat roof on the main building, from
damage.)

Several building have been extended over many years, and | believe, currently, there are SIX bedrooms.

| have noted there are TWO different lists of applications addresses, one for 59 And A Half, Netherhall
Gardens, starting in 10/05/2000 which includes SIX applications, including 2017/3934/P and this renewal
(Three applications relate to alterations to the buildings (three relate to "work to trees" ))

ALSO, there have been SEVEN applications re. another address, listed as 59.5 Netherhall Gardens, starting
in 16/11/1998 Three for building alterations, granted, (some others refused or Withdrawn, and one for "tree
work.) PLEASE REFUSE
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